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CHAPTER FIVE 

CONCLUSION AND RECOMMENDATION 

A. Conclusion 

In the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination 

against Women (CEDAW) there is no clear and specific statements related to 

cyber harassment. However, the presence of General Recommendation No. 35 

on Gender-based Violence against Women of CEDAW acknowledge the term 

of sexual harassment in cyber space. As an international treaty, unfortunately 

CEDAW does not provide any punishment for the suspect to be prosecuted. 

Luckily, Indonesia has Law No. 11 of 2008 on Electronic Information and 

Transactions to deal with cyber harassment case itself. 

 

B. Recommendation  

The author recommends the Indonesian government to formulate a new 

law dealing with cyber harassment. The new law is specifically on prevention, 

protection, prosecution, punishment, and elimination of gender based-violation 

against women. Aside of that, education to the society on cyber harassment 

itself needs to be conducted by the government to prevent more victims in the 

future. 

 

 


